
Board of Commissioners of Trust Funds 

Minutes of the September 10, 2020 Meeting 

Present:  William P. Goreham, Sumner Jones & Richard Lobsitz 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM. 

The Council on Aging did not submit any requests for payment. 

Sumner Jones made a motion to approve the minutes of the August 13, 2020 meeting.  The motion was 

seconded by William P. Goreham and voted unanimously. 

The Board reviewed the Large Grant approvals and payment schedule for FY2021. 

Benjamin Cabrera will send in additional information about a scholarship he would like to setup for 

Salem High School seniors. 

The Board received mail from YMCA and Plummer Youth Programs updates and thank you notes from 

students who received scholarships. 

The Board reviewed information from Eastern Bank with reference to stock offerings. 

The October meeting has been cancelled.  The next scheduled meeting is Thursday, November 19, 2020, 

1:00 PM at 70 Washington St., Third Floor, Room 322.  The Board will continue to follow COVID 

requirements. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:42 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

F. Kay Fouhey, Clerk 

 

*All minutes are considered to be in draft form until approved at the next meeting. 

 


